January 13, 2017
Dear Parents, 
I hope everyone had a great week!  We had a good, but unexpectedly short, week here at school.  I hope everyone enjoyed their snow day! The students did a great job on their STAR assessments in both reading and math.  I have attached your child’s score report on the back of this note.  I have highlighted your child’s score. If your child scored a 1.8, for example, that would indicate they are completing work at the first grade level in the 8th month of school.  If you have any questions or concerns about the scores, please let me know.  
Here is a look at the week ahead:
Reading:	We will be reading Rose Robot Cleans Up and learning about long o (o_e) and long u (u_e) words. The story quiz and spelling test will be next Thursday since the kids do not have school on Friday.
Math:	Because of the short week and STAR testing we did not get to our math test this week.  We will finish up our unit on subtraction next week and have a quiz on the concepts learned on Wednesday.  Then we will begin our unit on place value.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Soc. St.:	We will be talking and learning about Martin Luther King Jr. and finishing up our maps and globes unit. 
Please remember that there will be no school for the students next Friday, January 20th due to a teacher in-service.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!  I’ll see you Monday
~Annie

Rose Robot Cleans Up
	Spelling Words
Your child should be able to read and spell the following words.

	Long o and u
o_e
u_e
	hope        nose       note
rope        cute       cube

	Review Words
	chop        whale

	Sight Words
	old           new



	Sight Words
Your child should be able to read the following words without hesitation.

	after
	done
	find
	new
	old

	work
	
	
	
	



